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KYOCERA CORPORATION
5-22, Kitainoue-cho Higashino
Yamashina-ku, Kyoto 607 Japan
Phone : 075-592-3851

Telex : 5422-479

October, 1986

Dear Sirs,
I am happy to inform you that | was recently clected to President of Kyocera

Corporation.

I am deeply committed to fulfilling the expectations of all who have supported
Kyocera during our growth and expansion, and, as President, I assure you that
I will do my very best to promote the deveiopment and growth of Kyocera

even further.

I wish to thank all of our friends and customers for the support Kyocera has
received from you in the past — —and most of all, I look forward to

strengthening the relationship we have built with you over the years.

Yours very truly,
Kyocera Corporation

Kinju Anjo
President
and Representative Director



